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January 05, 2025 
 
To:   Parents/Guardians of LCS Students 
Fr:   Carmen L. Jodie, LCS Principal 
Cc:  LCS Schoolwide Staff 
Re:  Updates and Precautionary Measures for January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Ya’at’eeh, Greetings and a Happy New Year to you all.  We hope that you have all 
had a safe and restful time during the winter break.    
 
As we return back to school, hopefully refreshed and rejuvenated; we would like to 
stress the practice of some important safety measures for the month of January 2025.   
 
During the holiday break, there may have been much traveling, visiting and contact 
with the cold weather.  Therefore, LCS will take the following measures of enforcing 
the following:  

• Mask mandate for all students, staff and stakeholders (parents/community) 
• Proper handwashing practices 
• Monitor and Address signs of illness, such as: 

o Common cold 
o Respiratory infections 
o Stomach sickness 
o Pink Eye 

 
Together we can all help and continue to provide a safe and productive learning 
environment for students and LCS staff.   
 
In addition, please be reminded that LCS Afterschool Tutoring will be paused for the 
month of January 2025.   
 
Thank you for your consideration and cooperation.  If you have any questions and/or 
concerns, you may call 928-291-0008.    

 


